From: Levin, Shannon

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: FW: Huntingtons on the pier project
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 8:11:50 AM

From: Lisa Henderson <lisacal79@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 7:50 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntingtons on the pier project

Some people who received this message don't often get email from lisacal79@aol.com. Learn why this is

important
Please approve huntingtons on the pier project!! Sincerely Lisa and Paul Henderson

Sent from the allnew AOL app foriOS

SUPPLEMENTAL
COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 10/1/2024

Agenda Item No. 15 (24-656)
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From: Levin, Shannon

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease Agenda Item No. 15
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 8:11:53 AM

From: Robin Freiman <trmfreiman@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 4:58 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease Agenda Item No. 15

Some people who received this message don't often get email from irmfreiman@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is
important

Dear Mayor Van der Mark, Mayor Pro Tem Burns and City Council Members,

As a big supporter of small business owners, | am asking you to please approve
Huntington’s on the Pier.

This very special, locally owned restaurant will be a wonderful place for locals
and visitors to dine as they take in breath taking views from this wonderful
landmark pier!

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Robin Freiman
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From: Levin, Shannon

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: FW: Huntington"s on the Pier Lease - Agenda Item No. 15
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 8:12:00 AM

From: Kendelyn Michaels <kendelyn@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2024 9:24 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington's on the Pier Lease - Agenda Item No. 15

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kendelyn@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Dear Mayor Van der Mark, Mayor Pro Tem Burns, and City Council Members,

I hope you will support the lease for the Huntington's on the Pier project. | have been
excited about the concept ever since | first learned about it. A destination on the pier
thatis unique and created by locals is going to be a great addition to the landmark. |
walk the pier often and always take family and friends from out of town there. | am
looking forward to the restaurant becoming my new favorite place to frequent with
friends.

Respectfully,
Kendelyn Michaels
(14 year resident)
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From: Levin, Shannon

To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org
Subject: FW: Huntington on the Pier
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 8:12:06 AM

From: VICKI VENHUIZEN <vblais1@cox.net>

Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 12:13 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington on the Pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from vblaisi@cox.net. Learn why this is important

To Mayor & city council members;

Please finally approve lease for the non chain on HB pier. It will be an awesome
landmark!!

Thank you so much.

Respectfully

Vicki & Al Venhuizen
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntingtons pier lease item #15
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 1:57:10 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: Mary Pham <maryppham79@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 12:50 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntingtons pier lease item #15

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from maryppham79@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

City council,

I am sending this regarding the lease on Huntington. Beach pier item number 15. I would love for you to approve
the support for this raataurant. I believe this locally owned family place is a long needed addition to the city where
my family and I can make new memories and cherish the old ones together at this new restaurant. I am looking
forward to this breath of fresh air to the city as a long time resident of Huntington.

Thank you for your time and consideration, Mary Pham

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntingtons on the Pier Lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:58:19 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Marge Bergsma <margeb@mtcnet.net>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 5:24 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntingtons on the Pier Lease

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from margeb@mtcnet.net. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Please approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.
This locally owned and operated restaurant on the pier will be an excellent addition to the Landmark HB Pier.

Thank you.
Marge Bergsma

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntingtons.

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:58:44 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Brian Olson <williambrianolson@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 5:37 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntingtons.

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from williambrianolson@gmail.com. Learn why this
is important at https://aka.ms/[.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Mayor and City Council.

I am excited about the possibility of a locally owned restaurant down at our pier. Huntingtons will be a great
addition. Please consider. Thanks William Olson

PS I’ve been a resident for 30 plus years.

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington"s approval
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:58:52 AM

From: Mark Lenzini <mlenzj@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 5:40 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington's approval

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mlenzj@yahoo.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello?
As a frequent visitor to HB, | was excited to hear about the prospects of Huntington's

upcoming location on the pier.

Itis hoped the committee will vote to approve initiatives that will move Huntington's
closer to becoming a wonderful meeting place for all.

Sincerely,

Mark Lenzini

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington’s On The Pier

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:59:07 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Robert <roberthess32@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 5:42 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s On The Pier

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from roberthess32@gmail.com. Learn why this is

important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello, Mayor and City Council members.

Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Piers lease.

The views and outdoor dining will be a wonderful addition to the historic pier!
Thank you!

Robert
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease Agenda Item No. 15
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:59:17 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: David Pearson <caslerck@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 5:58 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease Agenda Item No. 15

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from caslerck@icloud.com. Learn why this is

important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello Mayor Van der Mark, Mayor Pro Tem Burns and City Council Members,
I am writing to request your support of Huntington’s on the Pier project.

We are excited at the opportunity to finally enjoy a locally owned restaurant on the landmark Huntington Beach
pier, where both locals and visitors can enjoy a bite to eat along with views of our beautiful beachfront.

Thank you for your consideration and kind regards, David Pearson
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: approve Huntington on the Pier lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:59:30 AM

From: Janet Lenzini <jlenzm@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 6:12 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: approve Huntington on the Pier lease

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jlenzm@yahoo.com. Learn why this is
important
Hello Mayor and City Council Members,

Please vote to approve the Huntington's on the Pier lease.

Huntington's on the pier will be a great addition to our Landmark HB Pier.
The views from dining will be amazing.

Thank you,
Janet Lenzini
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington Beach

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:59:34 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Marie Johnson <johnson.marie@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 6:15 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington Beach

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from johnson.marie@comecast.net. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello Mayor & City Council Members,
Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.
Huntington’s on the pier, with its 360 degree views and dining would be spectacular.

Thank you
Marie Johnson
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington"s on the Pier
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:00:00 AM

From: Mark McIntyre <mark@goodcompanyre.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 6:20 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington's on the Pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mark@goodcompanyre.com. Learn why this
is important

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

I encourage you to vote in favor of the lease for Huntington’s on the Pier. With its amazing
views and outdoor dining, Huntington’s will be a fantastic enhancement to the HB Pier and a
great addition to the community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

**Be aware! Online banking fraud is on the rise. I will NEVER send you wiring instructions. If
you receive an email containing WIRE TRANSFER INSTRUCTIONS call immediately to verify the
information prior to sending funds.**
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Urgent Request
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:00:12 AM

From: Aija Haynes <aijabeth32@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 6:24 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Urgent Request

Some people who received this message don't often get email from ailabeth32@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease! What
an amazing addition to the landmark Huntington Beach Pier this
will be. I look so forward to the spectacular 360 degrees views
and dining outside. Thank you in advance!

Sincerely,
Aija Haynes
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: The lease for Huntington"s on the pier
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:00:20 AM

From: Kai Weisser <kai.weisser@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 6:40 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: The lease for Huntington's on the pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kai.weisser@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Honorable Mayor Van De Mark and City Council Members

Please accept this email in support of the proposed lease for:

The Huntington’s on the HB pier

| am a long time (vintage) local resident and regular pier and beach visitor.
Thankyou,

Kai Weisser

HB Marine Safety Officer, retired

Huntington Beach SLSA life member
Author HB Lifeguards
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington’s On the Pier lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:00:37 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: DENISE LUNDINE <dlundine@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 7:02 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s On the Pier lease

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from dlundine@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

To the Mayor and City Council Members:

Hello!
I am writing to urge you to vote to approve the lease for Huntington’s On the Pier.

I feel that it will be a fantastic asset to the landmark Huntington Beach Pier, given the outside dining and 360 degree
views that Huntington’s on the Pier will offer.

Thank you!
Denise Lundine

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the Pier
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:00:45 AM

From: Anthony Williams <anthonywms68@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 7:10 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the Pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from anthonywms68@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important
Mayor & City Council Members,

I am a Huntington Beach resident who is very happy that there is the possibility of great
dining on the Pier again. I hope you will vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the Pier will be a great addition to our beautiful HB Pier!

Thank you,
Anthony Williams
Arcadia Drive, HB 92648
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Please approve Huntington’s
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:00:52 AM

From: Maria Santopoalo <mariasantopoalo@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 7:17 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Please approve Huntington’s

Some people who received this message don't often get email from mariasantopoalo@gmail.com. Learn why this
is important

To our Mayor and City Council members,

| urge you to vote to approve Huntington’s. Our city would really benefit from having this
cool new venue which would take advantage of the beautiful views from our pier.

Our pier is one of the outstanding landmarks which make HB so recognizable & | for one
would love to have this new venue in our city to be able to walk to & have dinner. | know
our visitors would appreciate another waterfront dining option as well.

Thank you,
Maria Santopoalo
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Hunington"s On The Pier
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:01:05 AM

From: Luke Koenig <lukekoeniglg@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 7:40 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Hunington's On The Pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from lukekoeniglg@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello Mayor & City Council Members,

I urge you to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease. It's breathtaking views and outdoor
dining will be a fantastic addition to our Landmark HB Pier.

Thank you,
Name Luke G. Koenig
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington’s

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:01:51 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: dan mchugh <gameonsportts@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:04 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from gameonsportts@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Mayor and City Council:

Please take a moment and visualize next summer having a cold beverage and burger at Huntington’s on the pier.
Please vote to approve their license. It will be a fantastic opportunity for the city of Huntington Beach.
Sincerely,

Daniel McHugh

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:CFikes@surfcity-hb.org
mailto:AgendaAlerts@surfcity-hb.org
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Vote For Huntington"s on the Pier lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:02:02 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Timothy Sutton <tjsuttonmedia@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:07 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Vote For Huntington's on the Pier lease

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from tjsuttonmedia@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

As aresident of Orange County and a frequent visitor to Huntington Beach - in fact I was on the beach again last
weekend for fitness festival Wodapalooza - I love the natural beauty and diversity the HB Pier holds.

Knowing there is a strong chance of adding a new dining and entertainment venue, Huntington's on the Pier, to the
historic and picturesque landmark, I encourage you to vote in favor or extending a lease to this dynamic and exciting
new venture.

A family-oriented dining space, with spectacular exposure to sun, surf and sand, is a gem, an absolute treasure and
community accessible source of new sales tax revenue while offering visitors and residents alike another fine dining
option on our beautiful Pacific Coast.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration on granting a lease to Huntington's on the Pier.

Sincerely,

Timothy Sutton
Mission Viejo

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington On The Pier #15
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:02:19 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Cesar Pena <cesar.pena93@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:27 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington On The Pier #15

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from cesar.pena93@yahoo.com. Learn why this is

important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]
To Whom It May Concern:

It would be nice to see more shops and restaurants on the Pier to draw some much needed year round
tourism/business to the downtown area. Also, Please consider more events and concerts on the water to help all the
Downtown Businesses. Surf City Local.
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease Agenda Item No. 15
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:02:30 AM

From: lindy guyll <lindyguyll@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:31 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease Agenda Item No. 15

Hello Mayor Van der Mark, Mayor Pro Tem Burns and City Council Members,

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the new restaurant project for our
landmark pier in Huntington Beach. Having been a resident of this community for over
25 years, | have witnessed the growth and development of our city. The addition of a

new restaurant with outdoor dining would be a valuable and much needed enhancement
to our coastal area.

The outdoor dining aspect will allow local residents and visitors to savor the beauty of
our coastline. providing a memorable experience. Also, this project will generate
employment opportunities for our community, further contributing to our local
economy.

I kindly request that you consider this project favorably, as it aligns with our vision for a
thriving coastal community. This new restaurant will not only serve as a culinary delight
but also become a cherished part of our iconic pier.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Lindy Guyll
HB Resident
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington"s on pier lease agenda #15
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:02:36 AM

From: Ashley Blais <blazenbliss@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:34 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington's on pier lease agenda #15

Some people who received this message don't often get email from blazenbliss@msn.com. Learn why this is
important

Good Evening, Mayor & City Council Members,

I am writing to you regarding the Huntington on the pier project, In hopes that my email will
count and or help as a vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease. Upon following this
new venture, it seems ideal to not want to showcase our beloved landmark pier, its
quintessential views of HB, breathtaking sunsets, sound of waves and all-around HB
atmosphere; From our residence to visiting tourist, what a better way to add to our city than a
locally owned restaurant that give you a place to make memories, bring family and friends
alike.

Thank you,
Aahley Gorman
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Please Approve Huntington"s on the Pier Lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:02:47 AM

From: joelgol <joelgol@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:46 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Please Approve Huntington's on the Pier Lease

Some people who received this message don't often get email from joelgol@aol.com. Learn why this is important

Hello Mayor & City Council Members,
Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the pier, with its 360 degree views and out dining will be a super addition

to our Landmark HB Pier.

Thankyou,
Joel Gober

Sent from my Galaxy
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the pier
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:02:54 AM

From: Ana Pedroza <cabikerl@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 9:57 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from cabikerl@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello Mayor & City Council Members, Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the
Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the pier, with its 360 degree views and out dining will be a great addition
to our Landmark HB Pier.

Thank you,

Ana Pedroza
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Pier lease

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:03:17 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: LOUISA PELOT <lppelot@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 10:05 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Pier lease

Hello Mayor & City Council Members,
Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the pier, with its 360 degree views and out dining will be a great addition to our Landmark HB
Pier.

Thank you,

Louisa Pelot

HB home owner of 44 years!
Sent from my iPhone


mailto:CFikes@surfcity-hb.org
mailto:AgendaAlerts@surfcity-hb.org

From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Please Consider Approval — Huntington’s on the Piet Lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:03:29 AM

From: Adam Go <adam.u.go@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 10:19 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Please Consider Approval — Huntington’s on the Piet Lease

Some people who received this message don't often get email from adam.u.go@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

To HB Mayor and City Council Members:

| wholeheartedly support the approval of Huntington’s lease due to its exceptional
leadership and commitment to fostering a unique dining experience for both Huntington

Beach residents and visitors.

As a restaurateur myself, | understand the immense effort required to establish a
sustainable restaurant, and | believe Huntington’s team possesses the vision and
dedication to create something truly special. Their innate desire to contribute positively
to the community is evident, and | have no doubt they will elevate Huntington Beach’s

local dining scene.
Thank you for your consideration for this amazing project.

Best,
Adam Go
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Agenda Item 15 Huntington’s on the Pier Lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:03:39 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Elizabeth Propp <ejpropp@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2024 10:22 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Agenda Item 15 Huntington’s on the Pier Lease

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from ejpropp@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Regards Mayor & City Council Members,

Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease. I am so looking forward to this new addition to our city!
It will be a great spot for locals and tourists!

Huntington’s on the pier, with its 360 degree views and out dining will be a great addition to our Landmark HB Pier.
Thank you,

Elizabeth Propp
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington’s / Item No. 15 on the Agenda
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:04:55 AM

From: weproof2 @aol.com <weproof2 @aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 4:03 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s / Item No. 15 on the Agenda

Some people who received this message don't often get email from weproof2@aol.com. Learn why this is
important

Mayor and City Council Members,

Once again, I'm writing in support of Huntington's on the Pier.
It will be a nice addition to our pier for many years to come.
Please approve the lease.

Thank you,

Franklin T. Thumper
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts

Subject: FW: Huntington’s at the Pier

Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:05:01 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Paul Motenko <paulmotenko@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 4:19 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s at the Pier

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from paulmotenko@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

Dear Mayor and City Council Members,
I kindly urge you to cast a favorable vote for the approval of the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the Pier promises to be a welcome enhancement to the area I am particularly pleased that it is not a
“chain” restaurant and that it will honor the legacy of Huntington Beach and the pier.

Thank you for your consideration.

Paul Motenko

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:CFikes@surfcity-hb.org
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:05:12 AM

From: Bradley Kruzan <bkruzan91@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 4:29 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the Pier Lease

Some people who received this message don't often get email from bkruzan91@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Dear Mayor & City Council Members,
I respectfully request that you please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the Pier, with its panoramic views, out door dining & local ownership
will be a great addition to our Landmark HB Pier.

Thankyou,
Brad Kruzan
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From: Fikes, Cathy

To: Agenda Alerts
Subject: FW: Huntington’s on the Pier
Date: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 9:05:26 AM

From: Deanna Falchook <deannafalchook@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 8:01 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL (INCL. CMO STAFF) <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Huntington’s on the Pier

Some people who received this message don't often get email from deannafalchook@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello Mayor & City Council Members,

Please vote to approve the Huntington’s on the Pier lease.

Huntington’s on the pier will be an excellent addition to the Huntington Beach
Pier. It is a much needed complement to the area and could help enhance the

flow, look and activity.

Thank you,
Deanna Falchook
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